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Dear

The Orthopaedic Trauma Association welcomes your attendance at the 415 Annual Meeting of
the Orthopaedic Trauma Association and the International Trauma Care Forum to be held at
the Phoenix Convention Center, October 15-18, 2025 in Phoenix, Arizona.

Orthopaedic Trauma Association
c/o Phoenix Convention Center
100 N. 3rd St.

Phoenix, AZ 85004

We look forward to your attendance at this important educational meeting. The leadership of
the OTA recognizes the importance and benefits of sharing knowledge in a collaborative effort
with our international colleagues to assist in the global delivery of a high standard of trauma
care.

If you have questions or require additional information to facilitate visa processing and
approval, please do not hesitate to contact us. Please be advised that delegates requiring a visa
for travel should apply as soon as possible to avoid processing delays.

The U.S. Department of State requires a visitor Business B-1 visa for travelers attending a
scientific, educational, professional, or business convention or conference. Use this link to

access the application.

Questions can be directed via e-mail to ota@ota.org.

Sincerely,

Douglas W. Lundy, MD, FIOTA
President, OTA

KDAltor Coairetd

Kathleen Caswell, CAE


https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/us-visas/tourism-visit/visitor.html
mailto:ota@ota.org
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